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April 6, 2011
 
 
Mr. Steven C. Reed 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
 Re: Level 3 Communications, LLC Access Services Tariff Revision 
  File No. TT-2011-0324 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
 AT&T Communications of the Southwest, Inc. and Southwestern Bell Telephone 
Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri ("AT&T Companies") wish to withdraw their Motion to 
Reject Level 3 Communications, LLC's ("Level 3's") March 29, 2011 proposed tariff revisions.   
 
 The AT&T Companies based their Motion to Reject on Level 3's attempt to revise its 
access tariff through a one-day tariff filing, rather than a 30-day filing as required by 
Commission rules.  Yesterday, however, Level 3 corrected its filing by extending the effective 
date of the revised tariff sheets until April 29, 2011.  While the AT&T Companies will be 
reviewing the proposed tariff revisions from a substantive perspective, Level 3 has addressed 
the concerns the AT&T Companies raised in their Motion.  Accordingly, the AT&T 
Companies wish to withdraw it.   
 
 Please call me with any questions or if anything further is needed. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 

      
 
 
     Leo J. Bub 
 
cc: All Parties of Record 


